
PETER CHRISTENSEN HEALTH CLINIC 
           

                                  
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The computer and phone systems of the Peter Christensen Health Center have been impacted 
by a possible cybersecurity incident.  The matter is currently being investigated, and may be 
related to a recent cyberattack on another area health system.   
 
At this time, as a cautionary measure, PCHC is not connected to the internet.  As a result, PCHC 
is unable to receive incoming phone calls on its internal phone system, but patients may reach 
staff members at the following designated cell numbers: 
 

715-892-5836 or 715-892-1371 
 
PCHC is doing everything possible to continue to provide routine patient care, but access to 
patient information is limited at this time.  Accordingly, patients seeking care should bring their 
medications with them, or a list of medications, as well as information regarding allergies.   
 
Any medications ordered from the PCHC Pharmacy prior to Monday, May 13, 2024 are available 
for pick-up at the pharmacy. 
 
PCHC is presently unable to respond to urgent medical needs.  Patients in need of urgent health 
care should contact Marshfield Hospital or Howard Young Medical Center in Minocqua, 
Wisconsin.  In the event of a medical emergency, please call 911. 
 
The Family Resource Center has also been affected by this incident, but will continue to see 
clients who have scheduled appointments.  The FRC can be reached at:   
 

715-661-0411 
 
Further information will be provided as the investigation of this incident continues. 
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